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DEST Question No. E049_08 
 
Senator Carol Brown asked on 30 May 2007, EWRE Hansard page 65. 
 
Question: 
 
Senator Carol Brown – so you are saying to me that you have no record of an incident in 
April? 
 
Mr Whelan – Not based on the inquiries we have made this afternoon.  So I am happy to 
take it on further notice.  But based on the inquiries that I have made this afternoon, the only 
incident the officers of the division are aware of took place between December and February. 
 
Senator Carol Brown – It has been put to me that there was a significant incident in early 
April this year, so I would appreciate it if you could take on notice and attempt to find out 
about a pipe bursting and rupturing the hull of the vessel.  If that turns out to be the case, I 
would like a copy of any reports that have been produced about that incident. 
 
Mr Whelan – I can certainly follow that up.  … 
 
Answer: 
 
CSIRO has provided the following response. 
 
Southern Surveyor 
 
See response to Question E038_08. 




